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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

The Madbury Planning Board will consider an amended application for a  

subdivision under the ordinances and regulations of the Town of Madbury on 
  

Wednesday, September 7, 2016, at 7:00 pm, 
 

Madbury Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Road, Madbury NH. 
 
 

Mark and Laura Smith present this application for Map 1 Lot 22 located at 

281 Littleworth Road. The owner of record is Laura Smith of the same 
address. The applicants propose a small lot line adjustment. 

 
If the application is found complete and meets the standards of the regulations, 

it will be accepted for consideration and a public hearing on the matter will follow. 
 
Documents relevant to this application can be viewed at the Town Hall or online at 

www.madburynh.org/pb. 


